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Dear Families, 

Welcome back. I hope you have all had a relaxing Easter break and managed to keep dry! This half term, 

we will be learning about Jamaica and the Caribbean as we compare it to our own country. As always we 

are linking our work to as many areas of the curriculum as possible and hope that children will get a lot out 

of the topic as they begin their final term in Year 2. Please see overleaf for more details. 

 

How can you help? 

Below is a list of ongoing activities you may find useful to help you revise and consolidate what the children 
have learned so far in Year 2. 

Maths 

Learning off by heart pairs of numbers that make 10, 20, or 100 - e.g. 3+7, 3+17 and 30+70.  

Multiplication and division - counting in 2’s, 5’s, 10’s and writing number sentences: 

e.g. 3 x 5 = 15  or  15 ÷ 3 = 5 

Telling the time – o’clock, half past, to the quarter of an hour or to five minutes. 

 

English 

Practice spellings wherever possible to help improve writing. 

Use punctuation correctly, including capital letters, full stops, question marks, exclamation marks. 

Read books and answer questions about their understanding of what they have read. 

 

P.E.  

Please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school as soon as possible and all items are named. 

This is really important, as a considerable amount of time is taken off our P.E. sessions trying to make sure 
all children are safely and appropriately dressed. 

 

As always, if you have any worries or queries, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

Ms Tregellas 

Ms Tregellas 

 

Dates for your diary 

✓ 19th April  

✓ 3rd May – Great News Assemblies 

✓ 17th May  

 

✓ 6th May – Bank Holiday 

✓ 24th May – Half Term holiday 

Transition to junior school activities - 

dates to follow soon.  


